TOWN OF EATON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03832 EVANS MEMORIAL BUILDING BOARD OF SELECTMEN

January 14, 2025

A Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen took place on Tuesday, January 14, 2025 at the Evans Memorial Building. Present were Ed Reilly, Greg Grinnell and Dick Fortin. The meeting was called to order at 9:30 am.

The Board reviewed and signed the Payroll Warrant and checks.

Peter Dow submitted a Building Permit Application to renew Permit #2023023 for an ADU at 2954 Eaton Road (R05-028). The Building Permit application was reviewed and approved as all requirements of the 2024 Zoning Ordinance have been met. The Permit was signed by the Board of Selectmen (Permit #2024036).

The Board reviewed the 2024 expenditures and began work on the 2025 budgets. The Board will hold another work session on Thursday, January 23rd, at 12:30 pm.

Greg Grinnell made a motion, seconded by Dick Fortin, to adjourn the meeting. Motion unanimously carried. The meeting adjourned at 12:37 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Lianne Boelgner

Lianne Boelzner